Shelby Lane
21501 Saint Gertrude Street • Saint Clair Shores, MI 48081 • (307) 315-3874 • shelbylane@shorian.org
October 25, 2015
Mrs. Beth Geill
29701 Harper Ave
Saint Clair Shores, MI 48082
Dear Mrs. Geill:

Thank you so much for giving me such a wonderful experience in your office. Both you and Bobby have taught me so much and I am so excited to extend my stay throughout next trimester. I am not only writing to tell you how much I enjoy working for you, but to also ask you for a letter of recommendation for the future. 
Coming into your office I was extremely nervous and I had no idea what to expect. I soon realized I had nothing to worry about because you and your staff are some of the nicest people I have ever met.  I love working for your company. From learning how to use a 10 digit calculator to preparing bank reconciliations, you and bobby have taught me so much the past few months. You have taught me how important it is to double and triple check everything you do in the accounting field. You and Bobby have taught me how to enter data for payroll, sort papers into multiple different categories, add up sales tax, prepare bank recs, work with unfamiliar programs, and so much more. You have given me a hands on experience that I couldn’t ever get in a classroom. 

Again, thank you so much for this wonderful opportunity. I’m so grateful to be working in your office. You have taught me so much and I cannot wait to extend my experience with you. I would really appreciate a letter of recommendation from you to give to my future employer. If you could complete this by Friday, October 30th I would greatly appreciate it!
Sincerely,

Shelby Lane
